
P15-N-003(CA) 
January 04, 2015 

Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
 
 
 

Wanted for Armed Robbery-Knife and 
Strong-arm Robbery 

011th District (Harrison) 
 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to the residents of the 11th District (Harrison) of two Robberies that 
have occurred in the month of January. In both incidents, the offender or offenders 
approached on bicycles. In one incident, two offenders grabbed the victim's purse and fled 
on bicycles. In the other incident, the offender displayed a knife, grabbed the victim's purse 
and fled on a bicycle. 
 
Incident times and locations: 
There have been two incidents that have occurred since January 1, 2015. These incidents 
have occurred on Beats 1111 and 1132. 

 

• 4300 Block of W. Thomas Street on January 1, 2015 at 8:05 p.m.  

• 3900 Block of W. Congress Parkway on January 3, 2015 at 8:45 p.m.  
 
About the Offender 
 

•    Male black, 14-18 years-old, 5'04-6'00, 140-200, Hooded Sweatshirt 

•    Male black, 15-17 years-old, 5'04-5'06, 110-130, Hooded Sweatshirt 
     

 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of this pattern crime and alert your friends and family about these crimes. 

• Always be aware of your surroundings 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious subjects loitering in the area. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s), including any 
vehicle description and license plate information, as well as direction of flight, if known. 

 
 

If you have any information, please contact the  
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
 

  HY-100963, HY-103222  
Reference: P15-N-003 


